
 

 

April 17, 2025 

Ref. No.: HDFC Life/CA/2025-26/8 

Listing Department Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited BSE Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Plot No C/1, Block G, Sir PJ Towers, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Dalal Street, 

Bandra (East), Fort, 

Mumbai- 400 051 Mumbai – 400 001 
 
NSE Symbol: HDFCLIFE BSE Security Code: 540777 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

Sub: Outcome of the Board Meeting - Amendments to the Code of Practices and Procedures for Fair 
Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information 

 
We wish to inform that the Board of Directors of HDFC Life Insurance Company Limited (“the Company”) 
at its meeting held today i.e. April 17, 2025 has, inter-alia, approved the amendments to the Code of 
Practices and Procedures for Fair Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information (“UPSI”) 
adopted by the Company pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 8 of the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider 
Trading) Regulations, 2015. 
 
The aforesaid code shall be made available on the Company’s website at 
https://www.hdfclife.com/about‐us/investor‐relations.   
 
This is for your information and appropriate dissemination. 
 
For HDFC Life Insurance Company Limited 
 
 
 
Narendra Gangan 
General Counsel, Chief Compliance Officer & 
Company Secretary 
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